Board of Selectmen

John A. Foresto, Chair Maryjane White, Vice-Chair Richard A. D'Innocenzo, Clerk Dennis P. Growley Glenn D. Irindade



Medway Town Hall 155 Village Street Medway, MA 02053 Phone (508) 533-3264 Fax (508) 321-4988

TOWN OF MEDWAY

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

Board of Selectmen's Meeting Joint Meeting with Planning and Economic Development Board July 14, 2015, 6:45 PM Sanford Hall, Town Hall 155 Village Street Agenda

6:45 PM

- Call to order; Recitation of the Pledge of Allegiance
- 1. Approval Joint Appointment to Planning and Economic Development Board Richard Di Iulio

Upcoming Meetings, Agenda and Reminders
July 20, 2015 ---- Regular Meeting
August 3, 2015 ---- Regular Meeting

AGENDA ITEM #1

Joint Appointment with
Planning and Economic
Development Board –
Richard Di Iulio – Full Member
Planning and Economic
Development Board

Associated back up materials attached.

 Memorandum from Susy Affleck-Childs, PEDB Coordinator, dated June 24, 2015

Proposed motion: I move that the Board of Selectmen, jointly with the Planning and Economic Development Board, appoint Richard Di Iulio as full member of the Planning & Economic Development Board to replace the position vacated by Karyl Spiller-Walsh until the May 2016 elections.



TOWN OF MEDWAY

Planning & Economic Development

155 Village Street Medway, Massachusetts 02053

> Andy Rodenhiser, Chairman Robert K. Tucker, Vice-Chairman Thomas A. Gay, Clerk Matthew J. Hayes, P.E. Karyl Spiller-Walsh Richard Di Iulia, Associate Member

MEMORANDUM

June 24, 2015

TO:

Medway Board of Selectmen

FROM:

Susy Affleck-Childs, Planning and Economic Development Coordinator

RE:

Planning and Economic Development Board Vacancy

Appointment of Richard Di Iulio

Karyl Spiller-Walsh has resigned her position as a member of the Medway Planning and Economic Development Board effective June 30, 2015.

At its meeting on June 23, 2015, the Planning and Economic Development Board voted to appoint Richard Di Iulio to fill that vacancy until the May 2016 elections. The PEDB requests and enthusiastically recommends that the BOS also appoint Rich Di Iulio to this position.

Rich has served as the PEDB's Associate Member since September 2013. He has reliably attended PEDB meetings, actively participated in discussions, and attended training programs.

Telephone: 508-533-3291 Fax: 508-321-4987 Email: planningboard@townofmedway.org